
Instructions to candidates applied for 29
th
 Convocation. 

 

An email has been sent to all the candidates whose applications for the 29
th

 Convocation has 

been accepted by the University. Please check the respective emails.  

 

Through this email, the candidates have been requested to confirm their attendance at the 

Convocation Ceremony on 25
th

 April, 2017, at Shyamaprasad Mukherjee Stadium, Goa 

University Campus.  

 

Please note that on receipt of confirmation, Goa University will send the Gate Passes to their 

mail box for entry to the Convocation venue. Candidates are requested to take print outs of 

the Gate Passes and carry the same to show at the entrance of the Convocation Venue. Entry 

will be denied without the Gate Pass issued by the University. The last date for confirmation 

of the email is 14
th

 April, 2017.  

 

The candidates are also advised to carry their Photo Identity Cards issued by the respective 

institutions.  

 

Maximum two Guests can accompany each candidate to the Convocation Ceremony, but the 

candidates have to register those names giving details about the Guests. The Gate Passes will 

also be issued to those Guests by the University sent to Candidates’ email. 

 

Please note that all candidates attending the Convocation must occupy the seats earmarked 

for them at the Convocation Hall latest by 3:30 p.m. 

 

Please note that the Degree/Diploma Certificates will NOT be distributed on the day of 

Convocation Ceremony, but may be collected from the Examination Division from 

26/04/2017 to 12/05/2017. 


